
 
 

Notice of Award 
 

RFQu # 2017-42 
CONTINUING AS NEEDED STORMWATER CONSULTING SERVICES 

 
 

 
The Town of Bluffton hereby posts notice that RFP # 2017-42 (Continuing As Needed 
Stormwater Consulting Services) has been awarded to the following firms: 
 

 Applied Technology & Management 
 
 Johnson Mirimiran & Thompson 

 
 McCormick Taylor 

 
 Ward Edwards 

 
The Town is appreciative to all firms that submitted statements and encourages all firms 
to participate in future solicitations. 
 
 


